
  

 
 
 

  15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Cameron Class School Trip to The British Museum and National Gallery, London on Wednesday 11th 
October 2023 
 
Your child is invited to participate in a History and Art Trip which is being held at The British Museum and 
National Gallery, London on 11th October.  The children will have the opportunity to visit two of the largest 
museums of history and art in the world to complement our work in school.  They will study artefacts from the 
Benin Kingdom at the British Museum and will be taking part in the Talking Paintings Guided Tour focusing on 
landscapes. 
  
We will be travelling by train, leaving from Sevenoaks Station. The children are required to wear their school 
uniform and to bring a suitable coat.  They will also need their water bottle, a snack and a healthy nut-free packed 
lunch in a small backpack.  
 
For ease of travel, we are asking parents to drop children at Sevenoaks Station at 9.00am and collect them at 
3.20pm.  We request that if you are unable to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your 
own arrangements with another family to transport your child. 
 
We will require volunteers to help with this event.  If you would like to assist, then please indicate this when 
registering and we will contact you to confirm your place via email. 
 
The cost of this event is £5 per child. All payments must be made online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage  
Please register by Friday 22nd September.  
 

You are required to tick the consent box for this event; this will give permission for your child to attend and for 
the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  

You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the event.  
 
Parents need to confirm that they are happy for their child to participate in the event.  If we do not hear from you 
by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate.  
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We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, please 
write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Head  


